
 

 

 
August 5, 2021 
 
H.E. Mr. António Guterres 
Secretary General   
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017  
 
UN Sustainable Stock Exchanges Initiative: Voluntary Commitment to Promote Sustainable 
Development through Derivatives Markets  

Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

On behalf of ICE I commit our organization to the following statement: 
 
We voluntarily commit, through dialogue with key stakeholders in the derivatives 
ecosystem, including market participants, regulators and data providers, to promoting 
improved sustainability performance and the provision of aligned data and products. 

 
We look forward to our participation in the Sustainable Stock Exchange initiative as a forum for sharing best 
practices on sustainability in financial markets. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ben Jackson 
President 
ICE 

 

 


